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WAC frequently provides travel grants to assist people from countries experiencing economic
hardship and from Indigenous groups to travel to WAC Congresses. The allocation of these
grants is determined by WAC's Travel Grants Committee.

Calls for applications for Congress travel are made around eight months prior to a major WAC
Congress. The last major Congress, WAC-7, was held on the Dead Sea in Jordan in January
2013. For this Congress, WAC supported the attendance of hundreds of participants from
Indigenous groups and economically disadvantaged countries.




